

February 2021 Newsletter

- · Membership Update
- Member Survey
- Upcoming Meetings
- Recognition & News

Membership Update

Hardship Membership

Your individual membership contributes to the overall strength and success of the OSH profession. Therefore, we want to reassure you that you can count on ASSP during this time. If you (or a colleague) have lost your job as a result of COVID-19, please contact our customer service team at customerservice@assp.org or call +1 (847) 699-2929. Our hardship program can help you maintain your ASSP membership for up to 1 year while you seek a new opportunity.

To start your complimentary membership, please fill out the <u>form</u> and fax to 847.768.3434 or email the document to customerservice@assp.org. We're all in this together and we hope this transition will be a little easier to get through with ASSP behind you. We look forward to your continued membership and success in your next position.

Susan Clark Manager, Member Engagement American Society of Safety Professionals

MEMBER SURVEY

We Want to Hear From You + Survey Sweepstakes!

In an effort to continue to provide membership value, we would like to learn more about the needs and interests of our members. Please take about 10 minutes to answer the Permian Basin Chapter Member Survey! Using the feedback from this membership survey, we aim to deliver an exciting and informational events, webinars, meetings and technical talks. We also plan to better understand the demographics of our Chapter, how best to engage with our members, and how we can offer career and networking opportunities.

To participate in the survey, please follow this <u>survey link</u>.

Respond to the survey by March 8, 2021 and get entered into a random drawing for a \$50 gift card! You must fill out the survey and enter your name and email address on question 12 to be considered for the survey sweepstakes. Winner will be announced on our Social Media sites.

Follow us on Social Media

LinkedIn: https://www.linkedin.com/in/assp-permian-basin-039754191/

Facebook: search for @PermianBasin.ASSP **Twitter**: search for @ASSE PB Chapter

UPCOMING MEETINGS

February Permian Basin Meeting

Our guest speaker will be Ryan Rosa with Union Pacific Railroad. Wed, Feb 17, 2021 12:00 PM - 1:00 PM (CST)

Please join my meeting from your computer, tablet or smartphone.

https://global.gotomeeting.com/join/984162773

You can also dial in using your phone.

United States: +1 (571) 317-3122

Access Code: 984-162-773

New to GoToMeeting? Get the app now and be ready when your first meeting starts: https://global.gotomeeting.com/install/984162773

Missed a meeting? Our virtual meetings are recorded and posted on the ASSP Permian Basin Chapter site under Files

Our regular general chapter meeting is on the 3rd Wednesday of each month. Like and follow our page for upcoming events and links for the virtual general meetings.

March Permian Basin Meeting: OSHA Speaker April Permian Basin Meeting: ASSP PB Chapter President

RECOGNITION & NEWS

We Want to Recognize and Celebrate You!

We love to showcase our members' achievements, recognition and awards! Send it to us and we'll share it with the rest of the Chapter!

Free Webinar for ASSP Members

OSHA Reporting & You

February 25, 2021 11:00 am - 11:45 am (CT)

News

- OSHA Proposes Updates to HazCom Standard
- The Case for Safety Podcast features conversations with safety experts sharing their ideas and insights you can use to help your organization improve worker safety and health







If you do not wish to receive these emails, please <u>click here</u> to unsubscribe from ASSP Permian Basin Chapter messages.

American Society of Safety Professionals | 520 N. Northwest Highway, Park Ridge, IL 60068